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- ) Prevention Of Hypertensive Injury to the Brain by
25" September 2020 Newsletter Intensive Treatment in IntraCerebral Haemorrhage

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,
We would like to thank you for your continued support during this challenging time.

RECRUITMENT PROGRESS TELECONFERENCES &
* Total recruitment: 37 participants TIPS FOR REOPENING SITES
* Recruitment target: 112 participants « The next teleconference will be held
* Our Sponsor issued a Re-Open to on Tuesday 13" October at 1.30 pm.
recruitment confirmation email on July 8" An invite email was sent out this week.
* 5 out of 12 sites have reopened so far. We look forward to hearing from you!

« We have more than enough BP kits ready to
be used and we’re waiting for your sites to reopened yet contact their MRI & R&D

recruit participants once more! departments to request reopening of

12 MONTH VISITS SUCCESS! the trial.

e Please can sites that have not

Well done to the following teams: « Maja is happy to help and can give
« Rita Ghatala & the St George's team (Sept 24™) advice on how to resolve problems.
« Nina Francia & the UCLH team (Sept 17%) « A weekly progress table will be made.
* Allan Macraild & the Edinburgh team (Sept (|
177) | Please continue to keep a screening I
* AngelaWelch & the Glasgow team (Aug 7%) | log of eligible participants that you can |
Amazing work everyone! | recruit for discussion at the October |
We are looking forward to receiving news of 13" teleconference & November
the completion of postponed 12 month follow I Steering Committee meeting
up visits from other sites! b o - ——————— — /

TOP TIPS FOR RECRUITING NEW PARTICIPANTS

« There is no time limit for recruitment - you can recruit participants at any time after an
ICH e.g. in follow up clinics and we accept all discharge destinations.

« Youdo not need to wait for patients to be close to a hospital discharge date.
Patients can be recruited as soon as they are neurologically stable.

* Please discuss with us early if you have any doubts about whether a potential participant
can participate or not. We're always happy to help!

Please let us know if you experience any difficulties at your site that we may be able to help with.

Kind regards,

Maja Dabagh David Werring Peter Rothwell lain McGurgan Michelle Wilson
Study Co-ordinator Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator Research Fellow BP Co-ordinator
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